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hurricane or non-synoptic events) and their associated
transient aerodynamics present significant importance
for the accurate modeling of wind-induced effects on
structures; however, they are neither fully understood
nor well captured by state-of-the-art analysis
procedures. Hence, there is a need to gain a better
understanding of the nature of non-synoptic winds and
hurricanes (characteristic of wind inputs) and transient
wind load effects (from wind inputs to load outputs). In
addition, the transient bluff-body aerodynamics may
result in some unique structural response features. This
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applications of novel technologies to the wind-
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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